SALFORD’S LOCAL PUBLIC SERVICE AGREEMENT 

DECEMBER 2003 UPDATE ON LANDLORD ACCREDITATION TARGET ACTION PLAN
	Comments on Dec 03 targets position
	Comments on Jan 04 targets

	
	Senior Urban Regeneration Officer has been temporarily seconded to another team. 

	Minutes for Landlord Working Group sent out.
	Preparing programme for working groups for the complete year.

	Prepare and continue sending application packs as requested ( 12 sent out this month).
	Continue sending out application packs to interested enquirers.

	17.12.03 Autumn edition of newsletter sent out.
	Collate information for next Newsletter.

	Property Shop to provide updates on number of enquiries regarding private rented properties.
	To continue to receive monthly monitoring updates from property shop.

	02.12.03 Attended Housing Quality Network Workshop to speak on Accreditation.
	To continue to promote accreditation and the National Accreditation Network

	04.12.03 Attended Affordable Warmth Strategy for Salford along with Chairman of the Landlord Working Group.
	To continue to work on warmth strategy linking in with benefits for scheme.

	08.12.03 Attended Higher Broughton Neighbourhood Event. 
	To work closely with Broughton team and to actively target landlords within Broughton Area.

	09.12.03 Written out to landlords within NDC area targeting Environmental Improvements.
	To continue to target within regeneration areas.


NB Work is planned with the Empty Property and Enforcement Team to develop ways in which work carried out by both teams affects performance in terms of the PSA and how we can work together to monitor performance. This piece of work is hoped to be in place ready for next financial year.
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